
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our official uniform supplier’s “Slaters” will be in school to provide uniform on 

 
 Saturday 6th July 2024 11:00am-5:00pm 

 
Please carefully read the arrangements detailed below, it is important we divide the day into 
allocated time slots to ensure the suppliers can meet the demands of the day. There will be 
clear signage and instructions on your arrival at Campus Whitehaven. 
 
We would ask that you arrange to purchase your child’s new school uniform at the allocated 
time dependant on the year group they will move into in September.  
 
Year 7                   11:00am – 1:00pm 
 
Year 8 and Year 9      1:00pm – 3:00pm 
 
Year 10 and Year 11   3:00pm – 5:00pm 
 
We understand families have children in several year groups and in that case, you will be able 
to purchase all your children’s uniform in one visit. 
 
Our school uniform policy can be found on our website, (School Uniform – St. Benedict's 
School (st-benedicts.cumbria.sch.uk) our expectations are very clear and we would 
encourage you to read this policy before purchasing uniform for your child.  
 
Please note sixth form uniform will be available to purchase on GCSE Results Day - 
Thursday, 22nd August. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Emma Jackson  
Head Teacher  
 
 

https://www.st-benedicts.cumbria.sch.uk/parent-carer/school-uniform/
https://www.st-benedicts.cumbria.sch.uk/parent-carer/school-uniform/

